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Our	meeting	this	month	was	'up	the	dale'	and	we	were	blessed	with	a	beautiful	sunny	afternoon	
for	the	occasion.		Some	worked	harder	than	others	but	projects	on	the	go	included	canvaswork,	
upcycling	and	knitting,	including	trying	out	new	techniques.		Our	conversations	were	very	varied,	
not	only	about	crafting	but	we	also	managed	to	put	the	world	to	rights!	 	All	 in	all	a	very	good	
afternoon.	
	
Our	next	working	meeting	will	be	on	Monday	6th	March.			Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	
like	to	join	us.	
		
Glen	Howard	
01833	631639	


